
WELCOME MESSAGE FROM THE WORKSHOP COMMITTEE

Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the event organizers of the First lnternational Workshop on Modern Research

Methods in Electrical Engineering (IWoRMEE) 2009, it is our great honor and pleasure to welcome you

all to Makassar City, South Sulawesi Province, Indonesia. We truly believe that your participation on this

workshop is very important and meaningfirl forthe continuity of the similm events in the future.

The First lnternational Workshop on Modern Research Methods in Electrical Engineering

(IWoRMEE) 2009 will be held in Makassar, Indonesia starting from 3-6 August 2009. This workshop is

organized by Department of Electrical Engineering Faculty of Engineering, llasanuddin University. In

general, the workshop consists of two sequential events i.e. one day international seminar and three days

workshop related to the modern research methods in Electrical Engineering. This workshop aims to

inform researchers and industry partners about the latest methods of scientific research as applied to the

field of Electrical Engineering.

The hard working and muhral cooperation from all the workshop committee has come up

with the excellent technical-session contents and scheduling. On behalf of the organizing

committee, I sincerely thank to all the committee memhrs for this praise-worthy work.

Makassar, the City of Great Expectations, with its uniqe and beatifull culture and environment

offers you all you need for a very pleasant time during the workshop. I am hoping all the participants will

have enjoyable and memorable time during in Makassar'

Welcome to IWoRMEE 2009 at"Angin Mammiri City", Makassar.
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Chairman of the Steering Committee Chairman of the Organizing Committee


